
A special message from 

Citrus County Education Association 

Schools may be closed,  
but learning continues! 

There is no question that Citrus County’s public 
school teachers and staff are working harder than 

ever to support students and families during 
these difficult and unprecedented times.   

With tremendous pride in our colleagues and a 
multitude of thanks for all they do, we celebrate 

  

Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week 
(May 4-8, 2020) 

 

Show your appreciation for educators by becoming 
a public education advocate.  

Visit http://www.myccea.net/take-action to learn more. 
 

#FundOurFutureFL #PublicSchoolProud 

http://www.myccea.net/take-action

